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I	am	a	solar	panel	owner,	and	our	household	is	investing	in	more	solar	panels,	as	
well	as	a	battery	to	help	with	storing	the	solar	power	we	make.	
As	concerned	citizens,	we	are	doing	what	we	can	to	help	to	make	Australia's	
environment	healthier	for	this	generation,	as	well	as	the	next	generations.	
	we	believe	a	fair	price	should	be	paid	for	any	solar	power	that	we	make	and	is	
returned	to	the	grid.	
Through	householders	like	us,	we	are	helping	with	electricity	production	and	
taking	a	load	off	our	overworked	grid	and	planet.	
As	this	is	a	big	investment,	a	fair	price	should	be	paid	to	allow	solar	owners	to	
continue	to	invest	in	this	and	other	important	infrastructure.		
The	feed-in	tariff,	should	reflect	the	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity.	
kind	regards	
Lisa	and	Scott	Bensley	
	
Lisa	Bensley		
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